
Receipts/Forms from Holding the Door Open Donations 

FY July 1, 2020 – Year End, 2021 



With Covid-19 as a major consideration in 2020 and 2021, 

donations made on behalf of the Holding the Door Open 

program focused more on those organizations helping to feed 

and house people. Particularly in 2021, fewer donations were 

made, but the amount of each donation was increased. 

 

  



 

 

 

  



 

 



 

 

  



 

  



 

  



 

  



 

 

  



 

 

  



 



 

 

  



 


